
Newest Family Returns to Gifford Lake 
 
Adam Gordon has fond childhood memories of swimming across Gifford Lake when visiting his 
grandparents Bob and Gail Stegmier with his mother Kathy. 
 
Now, Adam, and his wife Tami, are the newest property owners on our lake and association members  
They purchased the former Mari Beswick place at 8768 S. Evergreen Rd. this winter. The couple has two 
grown sons, who look forward to visiting the lake.  
 
“Tami and I are excited to begin our own journey as part of the Gifford Lake community,” says Adam. 
“We’re anxious to meet the neighbors and make new friends. Please stop by to say hello.”  
 
Adam and Tami make their permanent home in Comstock Park, near Grand Rapids. Adam owns an auto 
repair business in the area and is a part-time realtor. Tami works from home doing medical billing.  
The couple enjoys attending concerts, classic cars and playing cribbage. The Gordons are big dog people, 
having a rescue pit bull named Pennylane and two Boston terriers named William and Annie Lee. Adam 
says one of the first projects at the cottage will be to build a fenced- in area for the dogs. 
 
The Gifford Lake Association welcomes the Gordon family to the lake. 
 
 

 
 

Newest family on 
Gifford Lake: Meet 
Adam and Tami 
Gordon and their 
furry friends. The 
couple purchased the 
former Mari Beswick 
cottage this past 
winter and have 
already become 
members of the 
Gifford Lake 
Association. 


